Mrs. Robinson and Mrs. Riza’s third-grade students have been busy studying about the
importance of Veteran’s Day this past six weeks. Guest speakers have come into the classroom
to talk to the class about their tours of duty. The students have been learning about the different
branches of the military and are creating a movie to show during the Veteran’s Day program.

The third-grade students exhibited collaboration skills and gained
a better understanding of what it means to be a responsible citizen.




